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6. Standing Committee Reports

S2. General Committee Meeting Report of June 16, 2020

(R1) CS20-013 – Pros and Cons of Ward and At-large Electoral Systems 

(R2) CS20-014 – Electoral System Review – Final Report 

Moved by Councillor Thompson 

Seconded by Councillor Humfryes 

1. That Report Nos. CS20-013 and CS20-014 be received; and

2. That the six (6) ward option presented by the Consultant be adopted and

implemented for the 2022 Municipal Election; and

3. That a by-law be brought forward to a future Council meeting to enact the

ward system.

On a recorded vote the motion 
Carried 

Yeas: 4 Nays: 3 
Voting Yeas: Councillors Humfryes, Kim, and Thompson, Mayor 

Mrakas 
Voting Nays: Councillors Gaertner, Gilliland, and Gallo 
Absent: None 

Extract from 
Council Meeting of 

Tuesday, June 23, 2020 




